
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

The staff and children of Year 5/6 would like to invite you to our Books and 

Biscuits Event on Wednesday 29th January from 9.15 am to 10.45 am.  This is 

an opportunity for you to come into your child’s classroom, listen to a story 

read by your child’s teacher, then to visit the library for refreshments where 

you can also share a book with your child.  We see this as an exciting 

opportunity to really engage with your child’s reading. 

Please complete the box on the reply form to let us know if you will be 

attending this event. 

Thanking you in anticipation, 

Year 5/6 teachers. 

 

 


